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I am submitting comments in favor of LD 800, a funding bill for developmental 
services advocates. Since Disability Rights Maine contracted with the state of Maine, 
funding for services has remained level. As an effective contracted provider of unique
and essential legal services for the disabled, the agency deserves to be adequately 
funded. 


